MINUTES
CITY OF LEXINGTON
WORKSHOP 
Thursday, July 20, 2017 
Immediately following Council meeting
City Hall
                 			


1.  Call to Order:	Mayor Kurth

2.  Roll Call:		DeVries – Hughes – Harris – Murphy

Mayor Kurth called to order the workshop for July 20, 2017 at 7:45 p.m.  Councilmember’s present: Devries, Harris, and Hughes.  Excused absence:  Murphy.  Also Present: Bill Petracek, City Administrator; Kurt Glaser, City Attorney;  Steve Winter, City Engineer; Members of the Planning & Zoning Commission; Pat Zeitner, Quad Press;  Anoka County Engineering Department.  Larry Renallo, Cowboy’s Saloon.  

3.  Discussion Items:

A. Anoka County Engineering Department to present Lake Drive preliminary plans.

Joe Macpherson, Assistant Anoka County Engineer, stated he has brought his staff and design team to the workshop in an effort to have a discussion with the Lexington City Council about the Lake Drive preliminary plans.  He added that this process has been going on for 8-10 years and a lot of revisions have been made to the scope of this project over the years.  He explained that he and his staff have taken a lot of comments from Lexington residents and businesses to come up with the preliminary set of plans that they see.  

Macpherson and staff provided a detailed overview of the plans.  Discussion ensued.        

4.  Staff Input

No staff input

5.  Council Input

No Council input

6.  Adjourn

Meeting adjourned at 9:01 p.m.  
